A KEYS THE COLLEGE OF THE FLORIDA KEYS
Memorandum

DATE: July 11, 2024

TO: District Board of Trustees

FROM: Heather Margiotta, Administrative Dean
DEPARTMENT: Finance and Administration

SUBJECT: Grant Award Historical Snapshot
OVERVIEW:

The following report is a list of all active and recently completed grants as of March 31, 2024. The
College endeavors to maximize all grant funding opportunities to expand current and future initiatives.
No Board action is required on this report.

The College currently has twenty (20) active grants totaling $26,041,835 with 74.1% of the grant funds
expended. By close of fiscal year 2023-24 eight (8) grants are expected to close without renewals. Two
(2) grants are expected to close with renewals for fiscal year 2024-25. These renewals include the
following grants:

1) Florida Department of Education Perkins V
2) Florida Postsecondary Comprehensive Transition Program (Project Access)

PROPOSED BOARD ACTION:

None



